
WANTED



Volunteers to Monitor
Bank Swallow nesting locations

on Columbia Lake



A field training session will be
offered in May 2022.

  Interested?  If so,
please contact us to

register at
racheldarvill@gmail.com

Support for the Upper Columbia Swallow Habitat
Enhancement Project is provided by:


